
     FUNDING -- B506 BRIDGE ON 85TH NORTH BTWN OLIVER & WOOD
     (Request sent to 46 vendors)

     RFB #22-0009   S/C #8000197542
Engineer's Estimate: $750,678.00 Bridges, Inc. Dondlinger & Sons Construction, Co. King Construction Company, Inc.
Bridge Improvements (B506) 598-30-1456; 
Bridge on 85th Street North between Oliver 
Ave. and Woodlawn Blvd.

$727,792.32 $890,285.40 $686,915.50

Bid Bond Yes Yes Yes
Acknowledged Addenda Yes Yes Yes

Nowak Construction Co., Inc. Unruh Excavating Vance Brothers

BOCC APPROVAL MARCH 9, 2022
BOARD OF BIDS AND CONTRACTS MARCH 3, 2022

2.  BRIDGE IMPROVEMENTS (B506) -- PUBLIC WORKS

No Bid Wildcat Construction Co., Inc.

On the recommendation of Lee Barrier, on behalf of Public Works, Tim Myers moved to accept the low bid from King Construction 
Company, Inc. in the amount of $686,915.50. Greg Gann seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.

Sedgwick County CIP Project B506 will replace a bridge originally constructed in 1964, located on 85th Street North between Oliver Ave. 
and Woodlawn Blvd. The bridge is structurally deficient with a sufficiency rating of 44.4 out of 100. Load restrictions are currently in 
place for this bridge. King Construction Company, Inc. is well known to Public Works and has successfully worked on many county 
projects.

Questions and Answers

Greg Gann: Will a replacement plan effectively close 85th Street North during reconstruction or replacement?

Lynn Packer: Yes. This will close down a section of the road while it is being replaced.
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